
Upcoming Áse Power Consult Sessions 

 

 

Policy Clinic – November 18th or 19th 

• Áse Power Consult will host a policy clinic facilitated by Rasheda Kilpatrick Esq. and 

Nancy Moricette. The date has yet to be determined but we suspect the date will fall 

between November 18th or the 19th.  

• The session will be two hours and participants will learn how to advocate for policy 

change within Cañada College.  

• Date for policy clinic should be confirmed by next Thursday (November 4).  

 

Individual Coaching Sessions 

• Additionally, Áse Power Consult has approximately 50 hours of advising/coaching time 

that can be used if they would like more information on how to disrupt white supremacist 

culture, disrupt bias within CC systems, navigating individual and interpersonal bias 

within the college, or integrating an authentic culturally competent practice.  

• More details regarding how time will be scheduled and who is eligible for 

advising/coaching sessions will be available by next Friday (November 5).  

• In the meantime, interested individuals can email Smeza Keegan 

at skeegan@asepowerconsult.com or Nancy Moricette 

at nmoricette@asepowerconsult.com to inquire more about what these advising sessions 

could look like.  
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